
LOOKING AHEAD… SAVE THE DATES! 
 Monday, December 17:  Christmas Extravaganza, GracePoint, 6:30 pm.  See flyer on page 2. 
 Monday, January 6:  Regular meeting, 6:30 pm, location to be announced. 
 Monday, January 20:  Steak Night meeting, 6:15 grill time, 6:30 meeting, Parks & Rec admin patio. 
 Saturday, January 25:  Basketball Dribble Pass Shoot, 9:00-11:00 am, Sadye Gibbs Martin Comm Center 

Plant City Champions for Youth, Inc. 
PO Box 1755, Plant City FL  33564-1755 
Web:  www.pcchampionsforyouth.org 

Email:  pcchampionsforyouth@outlook.com 
 

Late December, 2024 

2024-2025 OFFICERS 
Robert Olszewski, President  

Jack Holland, Secretary/Treasurer 
Walt Arnold, Sergeant at Arms 

2024-2025 BOARD MEMBERS 
Pat Stottlemyer  -  Jeff Arnold  -  David Kinghorn 

NEXT MEETING IS WALT’S CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA ON MONDAY DECEMBER 16 
With the Tree Lot completed for the year, it is time to take a break and enjoy some good food and friendship!  
Be sure to attend Walt’s Christmas Extravaganza this Monday, December 16 at 6:30 pm.  Details below. 

A GREAT TREE SEASON IS IN THE BOOKS! 
A huge thank you to all of you that worked the Tree Lot over the past three weeks!  While the numbers are 
still being tabulated and final numbers will not be available until early January (due to waiting for the credit 
card processing statement), this year will end up possibly as our best year financially and definitely in the top 
5 in tree numbers sold, topping 930 this year!  Special kudos to those that worked virtually every day of the 
season, especially Jeff Arnold with his tireless recruiting of workers and managing tree orders. 

CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA PLANNED FOR MONDAY DECEMBER 16! 
Be there or you will miss out on the food 
and fun!   On Monday, December 16, 
6:30 pm at Mason Hall at GracePoint 
Church, the 2024 edition of Walt’s Fa-
mous Christmas Extravaganza will occur!  
An info flyer with address and details is on 
page 2 of this Chatter and also attached to 
this email.  Bring a $20 maximum value 
Yankee Swap unnamed, wrapped gift for 
each guest attending and a plate of finger 
food!  Even if you did not RSVP—be there! 

Best wishes for a safe and fun Christmas season! 
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